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Title: Travels in South Africa 
 
Summary: 
 
Irene Archambault of Beta chapter presented slides of her travels in South 
Africa during the summer of 2022.  Animals and landscapes were the 
major topics, but she did share information about the daycare on one of the 
animal preserves.  President Jan Brown distributed a Schools for Africa 
handout and urged members to review the information about the 
partnership with UNICEF.  Ms. Brown also announced that Beta chapter 
would be making a donation to Schools for Africa in Ms. Archambault’s 
honor. 
 
 
 
 
Contact Information: 

Name: 
Jan Brown 

Chapter: 
Beta 

Email: (optional) 
Janubrown@aol.com 
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